
1st November 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

TEMPEST INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS – WEDNESDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 

 

Next Wednesday 10th November, the Tempest photographers will be visiting Penpol for our 

individual school photographs. 

 

We will arrange for brothers and sisters within school to have a photgraph taken together and then 

all children will have an individual picture taken.  A proof photograph with an order form attached 

will be sent home for you to have a look at, but you are of course under no obligation to make a 

purchase. 

 

Sadly, due to Covid considerations and the number of children we now have at school, it will not 

be possible to offer family group sittings before school as we have done in previous years. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


